
 

 

BOYS SCOUTS’ GOOD TURN PROJECT CELEBRATES ARBOR DAY; TREE CITY ACHIEVEMENT 
The City of Lawrence received recognition as a Tree City USA city for the 36-consecutive year by the National 
Arbor Day Foundation.  To celebrate the occasion and also commemorate Arbor Day and Earth Day, LPRD teamed 
up with area Boy Scouts to plant shade, evergreen and ornamental trees in Oak Hill and Memorial Park 
cemeteries. The planting also served as the Boy Scouts’ Good Turn Project for 2014. 
 
 
 

 


